
  

 

April 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
 
                       HOBBIES AND INTERESTS MORNING – Wednesday 24th April 2024 
 
 
Our annual Hobbies and Interest morning for Year 8 students will take place on Wednesday 24th 
April.  This involves all Year 8 students setting up a display about their hobby or interest in the Sports 
Hall, making it an exciting and wonderful opportunity for the community to learn more about the 
talents we have within the College. 
 
I would be delighted if you are able to accept an invitation to come and view the exhibition, which 
will open from 10.10-10.30am. If you decide to attend this event, please go to Reception first to sign 
in and collect a visitor’s badge. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

 
Mrs S Bennett 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


